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NOTICE
1
 

 

IN THE MATTER OF THE BOARD’S e-FILING PROGRAM 

Docket No. AX16020100 

 

Notice on the Status of the Board’s e-Filing Pilot Program 

 

This notice is an update to the January 29, 2016 letter regarding the Board’s e-filing program.  It 

has been determined that prior to fully implementing the Board’s e-Filing system, the Board will 

undertake a review of what, if any, rules must be amended or waived. The e-filing pilot program 

will continue with its current participants.  Any other party that wishes to explore participation 

should contact the Board Secretary’s Office at (609) 292-1554 or 

board.secretary@bpu.state.nj.us for further information.   

 

During this review, all parties must continue to comply with the Board’s filing requirements as 

outlined in its rules at N.J.A.C. 14:1 et seq. 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Irene Kim Asbury   

Secretary of the Board 

 

 

 

Dated:  March 8, 2016 
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